
August 2022 

 

Dear Student and Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

As we draw closer to the beginning of the 2022-2023 school year, we would like to welcome you to Team 8-2. 

Eighth grade is an exciting time in the life of a middle school student. We hope that you will find your year full 

of enriching activities and rewarding experiences. In addition, you will continue to build off of your skills and 

experiences from seventh grade.  

 

The life of a Holicong eighth grader seems to move with lightning speed. Not only will students face enriching 

challenges daily in the classroom, but they will also have various opportunities to be involved in the Holicong 

community. We encourage all our students to participate in a variety of extracurricular activities and clubs of 

interest.  

 

As teachers, we will work to make sure that your transition to eighth grade is as smooth as possible and help 

make your year successful. Therefore, we encourage you to communicate and initiate conversations with us 

about your schoolwork. Remember, success is achieved by working hard and working together; we are always 

here to support you! 

 

We are looking forward to the upcoming school year and are confident you will enjoy a positive eighth grade 

experience. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact any of us. 

 

Sincerely, 

English – Josh Kaeser and Jill Schmitt 

Math – Amanda Bech, Kari Farrell, Scott Kolodziejski,  

and Amy MacMinn  

Science – Chris McGullum and Robert Meletti   

Social Studies – Tim Barno and Rick Knoedler 

Specials – Brad Cochran 

Special Education – Amanda Romig and Robyn Snyder 

World Languages – Addie DelRosario and Ivy Kincus 


